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Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to our Spring newsletter. As you can see from the photo
below, our board was bare… until our children got busy working their
fabulous magic!

It’s now far from bare. It has been covered in cherry blossoms, lambs
and rabbits accompanied by some juicy carrots – not to mention the
Easter chicks and a cheeky Mothers’ Day pot.



There has been so much enjoyment had, plus our competition to count
all of the above with the winners’ receiving prizes.

We would like to thank the parents of Lily for their kind donations of
toys and games for our After School Club.



We also wished Gabrielle and Zoe a Happy Birthday this half-term!

To end it here with a quote from Freddie “who wouldn’t want to
spend time with you? Cause it’s the best!” – nobody has said it better!

We would like to remind you of the After School Club phone
numbers; these can be used to inform us if you are running late, or
any other After School Club-related concerns. Our direct number is
01384 900 454. Please note that for any booking enquiries, the office
number is 01384 900 450.

As always, let myself or my team know if you would like to discuss
anything with us or if we can be of assistance.

Kind regards,

Miss C Evans

After School Club Manager


